
 

For Local 8 Members at Northwest Carpenters Trust 
October 20, 2023 

   

New Union Representative and Upcoming 
Membership Meetings 
 
Valarie Peaphon has been assigned to work with our members at the NW Carpenters 
Trusts!  Valarie is an experienced Union Rep– she’s been on staff with OPEIU Local 8 
for over 13 years and is well versed in both negotiating and enforcing contracts.    
  
We understand there have been a lot of changes recently at the NW Carpenters Trusts 
with leadership, positions, staff schedules, work locations, and even talk about a 
possible merger.  Valarie will work with you to address current issues.    
  
As the first step in that process, she will be on-site in the Central Conference Room on 
Wednesday, October 25th from 11:30 am - 1:00 pm.  Please plan to stop by during 
your 30-minute lunch to introduce yourself and bring your new Union Rep up to 
speed.  Pizza will be provided!   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Valarie Peaphon, Union 
Representative, at Valarie@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 x103 
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